
Submitter: Jeanie Taylor 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3932 

Beavers are an important component in our ecosystems. They are crucial to 

protecting water flow, aquifer recharge, and help prevent flooding. They are 

recognized as a keystone species. Please pass this bill to protect them. 


